
 

 

 

 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in the  

week beginning 10th January 2022 
 

We had a lovely start to the year last week and our learning for the rest of this term will focus 

on Traditional Tales 

 

         

Year R 

WEEKLY LEARNING    

Maths 

This week in maths we will be comparing numbers and 

saying which is worth more or less. We will also be 

finding 1 more or less than a given number. We will use 5 

frames and tens frames to help us.   

 

Can you find some objects to compare at home? 

Physical Development 
In our P.E lesson we will be exploring 

footwork. We will practise moving 

forwards and backwards as well as side 

stepping in a ‘Bike’ themed lesson.  

Please note this term Reception should 

come to school in their PE kit on the 

following days: 

RS – Thursday 

RJ Friday  

 

 

TOPIC 
We will learn about baking and ingredients when we 

make our own Gingerbread men this week and we will 

notice the change that happens to the dough when it 

is baked. We will also make our own Gingerbread 

Man puppet.  

R.E 

This week we will begin our new topic 

‘Celebrating’  

 

We will think about the different 

types of celebrations that there are 

and what makes them celebrations e.g. 

being together, decorating, wearing 

nice clothes etc.  

 

Communication and Language 

This week we are learning to speak 

clearly so that others can hear 

when we talk in a group. We will also 

use lots of story language in our 

play based on the story of the 

Gingerbread Man. 

 

‘Run, Run as fast as you can, you 

can’t catch me I’m the Gingerbread 

Man’ 

 

Literacy 
This week we will be learning the traditional tale of the 

Gingerbread man. We will retell and order the story in 

lots of different ways using pictures and puppets. We 

will write labels and captions with pictures that we draw 

and make up an alternative version of the story by 

changing the Gingerbread man character. 

 

 

 

 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development  
 

This week we will thinking about what makes a 

good friend and how we can be a good friend to 

others when we are playing. This will include 

playing fairly, taking turns, saying nice things and 

using a friendly voice 
 


